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Dear GEAA members, 
  
GEAA has joined with several other organizations to plan a WATER 
Symposium, to take on February 14-16, 2010 at Trinity University 
in San Antonio. The purpose of the symposium is to engage the 
general public in thinking about water from all types of disciplines, 
as creatively (and interactively) as possible. 
  
The planning committee is currently searching for presenters, which 
is where you, our GEAA members, come in! Presentation ideas so 
far have covered the whole spectrum, from a water-centric fashion 
show, to the role water plays in spirituality, and to current Texas 
water initiatives and water law (panels we at GEAA are 
coordinating). 
  
The planning committee is also looking for organizations and/or 
individuals to host a few "field trip" events for before and after the 
symposium. If the outing centers on water, it would probably work!  
  

If you have any interest in presenting at this symposium, 
helping to coordinate a field trip, or even if you just have a 

great idea, please email Elena at Elena@AquiferAlliance.org - 
we'd love to hear from you! 

  
Be sure to mark the WATER Symposium on your calendars, too! 
We'll send out more details in the months to come. 
  
Thanks- 

  
Annalisa Peace 

Executive Director 
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